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Week 8, Term 4 
Thursday 1 December  2016  

 
Principal’s Assembly 
This has been rescheduled to 10am on Friday 9 December to 
avoid a clash with the GHS Y7-10 Prizegiving.   
 
We will be singing Christmas carols and songs on the Village 
Green on Wednesday 14 December at 11.15 am.  If it is wet 
this will be held in the school hall from 11.30am. This is followed 
by a family picnic in the school grounds.   
 
Our Y6 Leavers Assembly is on Wednesday 14 December at 
1.15pm. 
Parents and Whanau are most welcome to join us for the 
above events. 
 
Subway 
The final day for this will be on Wednesday 7 December. 
 
Last Day 
Wednesday 14th December is the last full day for students and 
also for buses.   
Thursday 15th is a clean up day and the Year 4-6 students are 
invited back to help with this.   If the Year 4-6 students are at 
school on this day they will need to be collected by mid-day.   
No buses will be running on the Thursday. 


